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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Red Nose Day- Mufti Day 

We will be supporting Red Nose Day which this year falls on Friday 19th March. On this day, 
pupils can wear non-uniform for £1. If you do not wish to pay the £1, please send your child 
in their uniform.  
 
A payment option will be available on ParentMail from Monday 15th March. Please do not 
send cash into school. 

We will not be selling red noses or other merchandise this year. 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

Mrs R Keen 
Headteacher 


